
 

 

Welcome Letter from the Headteacher  

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

We are delighted you have expressed an interest in working at Hazel Cottage School.  

Hazel Cottage is a new school meeting the needs of autistic pupils aged 4 – 11 years who 

may have additional needs.  

We are situated in Fazakerley, Liverpool. Our school is a Grade 2 Listed building which has 

been refurbished and re-designed to the highest standard to meet the needs of our 

wonderful pupils.  

At Hazel Cottage everything we do is centred around the individual needs of each pupil 

attending our school, with the aim that every learner is able to fulfil their individual potential 

and thrive.  Alongside a broad, exciting and memorable curriculum, we focus on developing 

core life skills such as communication and social interaction, sensory processing, and 

emotional regulation.  We work towards every pupil being as independent as possible when 

they move on to the next stage of their education. 

We will offer the successful candidate many fantastic opportunities to develop themselves 

both professionally and personally. 

This is an excellent opportunity and time to join the Hazel Cottage team as you will be an 

integral part of establishing and shaping our school provision, aims and values to meet the 

needs of our pupils from the very beginning. If you are a team player, committed, resilient, 

nurturing, alongside a good sense of humour we would love to hear from you.  

We are committed to continual development of the school in all areas and are extremely 
excited about what the future holds for Hazel Cottage.   
 
 
We look forward to receiving your application.  
 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mark Montgomery  

Headteacher 

 

 


